
                                                       
June 14, 2007   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, June 13, 2007, the Commission approved the attached reports 
entitled, Procurement Authorization Pre-Engineering Consultant Services Steeles West Station 
Contract A85-67” and “Procurement Authorization Geotechnical Engineering Consultant Services 
Steeles West Station Contract A85-68.”  

In approving these reports, the Commission directed that copies be forwarded to City of Toronto 
Council to request confirmation of in-year approval of an increase in the 2007 budget for the 
Spadina Subway Extension of $3,650,000 bringing the current approved budget for 2007 to 
$4,450,000 and the current project approval level to $4,950,000.  

The foregoing is forwarded to City of Toronto Council through the City Budget Committee for 
consideration of the Commission’s request noted above.   

Sincerely,     

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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